
 

2016 DEMOCRATIC ENGAGEMENT PLAN 

September 27, 2016 

August – Advocated with Maricopa County Elections Department to move a co-located precinct from an off-

campus location to an on-campus location to better serve the needs of the 10,000+ students living on-campus. 

Was notified in late August that the polling location was approved.  

August 12- Ed Pastor Center trained Undergraduate Student Government Staff on proper voter registration 

procedures and policies for the state of Arizona 

August 13 & 14- Registered freshmen to vote at freshmen move in 

September 19 & 20- Trained USG interns on how to register students to vote 

September 20- Trained Community Assistants in the Barrett complex how to register their students to vote 

September 21- Registered students to vote outside of the Memorial Union 

September 26- Registered students vote at a residence hall debate watch party 

September 27- National Voter Registration Day event where we registered students to vote, had a mock election 

with ballot initiatives, had all political student organizations tabling, free shirts, free food, educated student on 

upcoming dates. Included AZ Secretary of State and AZ Clean Elections Commission to help provide non-partisan 

voter information 

September 28- Registering students to vote outside the Memorial Union.  

October 1 – Nov 7- Adding a reminder on the ASU student portal “MyASU To-Do List” to have voter registration 

updated and information about the early polling and day-of polling location hosted on campus. 

October 5- Registering students to vote outside the Memorial Union and having experts from both sides of Prop 

205: Recreational Marijuana discussing the issue with students as the pass by. 

October 13- We will be holding annual event “Sparking Democracy”, where local political figures running for 

election will come and speaking with students about their platform. 

October 17 through November 4- Hosting an Early Voting location on campus at PV West. Polling location open to 

all registered voters in Maricopa County, including community members, faculty, staff, and students.  

November 2- Tabling at the Memorial Union telling students what identifications they will need at the polls in 

order to vote, and we will be telling them out the on campus Election Day polling location at the SDFC.  

November 7- We will be outside the MU telling students what identifications they will need at the polls in order to 

vote, and we will be telling them out the on campus Election Day polling location at the SDFC.  

November 8- We will have an on campus polling location at the SDFC. We will be directing students on where this 

location is located and what forms of identification they need when they get in line. 

 

For more information or follow-up regarding the ASU Democratic Engagement Plan please reach out to 

ASASU Coordinator Jaime Ingrisano (jaime.ingrisano@asu.edu or 480-965-1241) who is the campus 

primary contact for the ALL IN Challenge.  
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